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April Miller Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors
Upper Saddle River Group

Terrie O’ Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is
pleased to announce that April Miller has joined the Upper
Saddle River Group.

April has a strong background in renovating homes, both on
a personal level and as a consultant. She has a good eye for
spotting potential in distressed or dated homes, and has
helped others with renovation ideas, both large and small. “|
look forward to bringing this expertise to help my real estate
clients in their purchasing decisions,” she explains. “I have a
passion for residential renovation and a realistic approach to
the steps and cost of such an adventure.”

April is not limited to just serving customers looking for this type of investment. She
also specializes in all types of residential sales and brings a strong business sense to
the table, having worked for a real estate attorney for several years. “l would like to help
my clients find a home that will be the right fit for them by focusing on all aspects of their
lifestyles,” she said.

April has proudly dedicated much of her life to raising her two children. In addition,
April has been involved with many town, civic and social organizations, such as Girl
Scouts, Sports & Recreation as well as PTA groups in Leadership and Participation
roles.

April can be reached at the office 201-327-7100 ext 155, cell 201-424-9148, or email
amiller@tocr.com.



